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 Welcome to our May Half Term Newsletter 

It has been another busy half term supporting our wonderful families, it has been a pleasure 

meeting you all. 

Since September 2020 we have had the privilege of supporting 180 families with 1:1 support and 

257 families with Group Work and Telephone surgeries.  We look forward to working with more of 

you over the coming weeks. 

 As always, if you wish to access our free 1:1 support services please contact your school who will 

make a referral to us on your behalf or we can be contacted directly at: 

Lead School Family Worker—Cheryl Bodrozic—cbodrozic@stanborough.herts.sch.uk  or 

Admin—Jo Fortune—jfortune@stanborough.herts.sch.uk 

Welwyn Garden City & Hatfield Schools Partnership 

https://one.welhat.gov.uk/events  

https://www.dayoutwiththekids.co.uk/ 

Big Summer is back, and will be taking place 
between 2-22 August across the borough of 

Welwyn Hatfield. There will be a wide 
range of fun activities taking place for chil-

dren, teenagers and families to get involved 
in. 

You can find lots of places to go and things 
to do - from arts and dance to sports. All 

events and activities will be made available 
on the Big Summer event calendar from 

Thursday 1 July 2021. 

https://one.welhat.gov.uk/bigsummer 



Supporting families in Welwyn Hatfield 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.dspl5.co.uk/ 



Family Learning from our Local Partners 

 



Family Learning continued... 

 




